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Eureka Township 
Organizational Board Meeting 

March 19, 1985 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. by chairman Kadlec.  Supervisors Schindeldecker and Lee 

were present, as were newly elected but not yet sworn supervisors Hollis Larson and John Curry. Supervisor 
Henry Larson arrived shortly thereafter. Also p resent. Were clerk Leine and treasurer Shaff. 

Bills for board officer’s salaries totaling $3,121.52 were submitted. Bills of $198.88 for elections Judges, 
$20.00 for road maintenance, $63.00 for printing and $220.00 for workman’s compensation insurance were also 

submitted. Schindeldecker made a motion to pay all bills. The motion was seconded by Lee and carried 
unanimous. 

Newly elected supervisors Hollis Larson and John Curry were sworn in. 
 

Kadlec nominated Schindeldecker for board chairman. Schindeldecker nominated Kadlec for that position. 
Kadlec was elected Chairman1 Lee nominated Schindeldecker as Vice Chairman of the board. Motion seconded 
by H. Larson. Schindeldecker elected Vice Chairman. 

Leine advised the board or review would be June 5th 1985. 

the Planning Commission members were discussed. Jody Arman- Jones term to expire this year but would be 
asked to continue to serve.  Gary Tschida will be moving out of the township this year. The name Gary Schultz 
was submitted as a possible member. He will be approached on the position by Schindeldecker. 
At 8:35 P.M. Lee made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Curry and carried. 


